
Chinchillas for sale


Dan Moulton <moultonchinchilla@gmail.com> Thu, Feb 3, 2022 at 9:10 AM
To: 

I am no longer raising them.  I have gotten rid of all of them. 


On Wed, Feb 2, 2022 at 5:48 PM  wrote:

Thank you for letting me know. Will you have more in the future, do you know, or have you stopped keeping them?


On Wed, Feb 2, 2022 at 9 02 AM Dan Moulton moultonchinchilla@gmail com  wrote 


I don't, sorry. 



On Tue, Feb 1, 2022 at 3:52 PM  wrote:


Hello,


I was wondering if you had any chinchillas for sale before Valentine's Day? 


Thank you!





-- 

Moulton Chinchilla Ranch

976 14th Avenue SW

Rochester, MN 55902

Dan Moulton, Owner

Phone  507 288 2048

Fax: 507-289-1275
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